
The Lobsters are Coming… 

The Lobsters are Coming!!! 

The Partnership for Children of Wayne County’s 
12th Annual Lobster & Shrimp Fest! 

Friday, May 6th, 2016 
12:00 pm - 6:00 pm - Fast Drive Thru Pickup! 
Deadline to order is April 29, 2016! 

Here’s an unique idea….. 
Host a fabulous party for friends, family or employees. Ask your 
guests to purchase a $25 ticket for lobster or shrimp… 
You provide the sides! 
We’ll be happy to cook for you! 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Where else can you get a full course 
lobster meal in this town for $30… 
and… help the children too? 
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